
 

 

 

 

Please click on this link: https://bit.ly/39eanrB to read the Jersey Office of the 
Information Commissioner's advice and guidelines with regard to collating volunteers' 
information. Everyone has a right to privacy and confidentiality, and care should be 
taken to keep everyone's personal information safe and secure. 


